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Shetland Islands Area Licensing Board  
Council Chamber, Town Hall, Lerwick 
Tuesday 31 October 2017 at 10.30am 
 
Present: 
M Bell 
I Scott 
S Leask 
G Smith 
B Wishart   
  
Apologies: 

A Cooper 
C Hughson 
C Smith 
 
In Attendance (Officers):  
P Wishart, Solicitor 
P Dinsdale, Licensing Standards Officer 
Insp. Livitt, Police Scotland 
L Malcolmson, Committee Officer 
 
Chairperson 
Mr I Scott, Convener to the Board, presided. 
 
Circular 

The circular calling the meeting was held as read.  
 
  
Declarations of Interest 

None 
  
1. Christmas and New Year Licensing Hours 2017/18 
 The Board considered a report by the Depute Clerk to the Board that presented the 

Christmas and New Year Licensing Hours for 2017/18.  
 
 The Solicitor introduced the report.   Insp. Livitt and the Licensing Standards Officer 

reported that there had been no issues following approval of the same hour last year and 
confirmed they had no objections to the terms of the report.  

 
 Mr Bell said that this was a sensible and clear proposal that avoids individual licensee 

applications as the hours proposed applied across the board.  Mr Bell moved that the 
Board approve the recommendations contained in the report.   Mr G Smith seconded.  

  
The meeting concluded at 10.35am.  
 
 
 
Convener 

  

 


